## **Deb Duane**



From:

Tony Dick

Sent:

Tuesday, March 10, 2015 2:15 PM

To:

Deb Duane

Subject:

FW: Public Safety Meeting

I have the following items for consideration during the upcoming Public Safety Agenda items selection.

1) Request is to accept donation for partial payment for a lighted pedestrian crossing sign and then pull money from one of the police department donation lines for the rest of the expense.



2) Request to use money from the police department seizure lines as start-up money for the Police Explorer Program.

- 3) Review Crossing Guard wages and compare with other cities and the quote from a private company.
- 4) Discussion and possible action on the police department structure including job descriptions for Deputy Chief and Assistant Chief positions.

Tony



From: Tony Dick

Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 6:15 PM

To: Steve Corbeille

**Subject:** Process to move money to Crime Prevention

Hi Steve,

I have two items that I would like to run past you. They both involve money transfers. The first is for seed money for the police dept. start up for a Police Explorer Post. These can be a very good public relations tool and a source of volunteer effort for the city. They do need some seed money to get started but then they will do their own fundraising to make the program self-sufficient for materials, training, and travel costs.

I would like to use \$3,000 from either the Gambling Seizure account #2911-00000-232400 or the Federal Criminal Inv. Seizure account #2911-00000-232600 account. I would like to the check made out to the Manitowoc Crime Prevention Committee and they will manage the money for the Post including future fundraisers and expenses.

The second is to fund part of 2 solar power Yield to Pedestrian Signs. A nonprofit group is willing to donate 50 to 60% of the cost and they are soliciting money from another group to help pay for the signs. They ask for the city to pay for the remaining money. Please let me know your thoughts on this. Total cost for the signs are \$3600. I will be asking permission from Public Infrastructure and public Safety to do this but I want to firm up a way to pay for the remaining costs. The Gambling account or one of the other general donation lines would be my first thoughts. Please let me know your thoughts on these two items.

Tony

Oscar Dick Chief of Police Manitowoc Police Department 910 Jay Street Manitowoc WI, 54220 (920) 686-6573 odick@Manitowoc.org







FBINA 213

The Mission of the Manitowoc Police Department is to work cooperatively with the community to prevent crime, maintain order and provide a safe environment for everyone."

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents, including attachments, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.